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The SCC History Society has a video series called 
“A Walk Down Memory Lane”.  Four people that 
they’ve interviewed happen to also be Mens Club 
members.  I (the editor) have been involved along 
with my wife (Jennifer) creating these video 
diaries.  I have been so impressed with the 
accomplishments that I asked permission from 
the History Society as well as our Mens Club and 
the four individuals to 
let the general 
membership find out 
about them as well.  
Who knows, you might 
find yourself sitting 
beside one of these 
men at our next 
luncheon! 
Find out how they 
accomplished many 
goals to help give us 
the SCC we LOVE! 

Paul Wheat  

<click here> 

Ed Barnes  

<click here> 
John Bowker  

<click here for 1 of 2> 
<click here for 2 of 2> 

Walter Cawein 

<click here> 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uNGGPMfobnE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K3x1CyUvhH8
https://youtu.be/jb06Icue59M
https://youtu.be/nWJc69ANX0w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jgxCIpFp4Vg
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          Bob Sullivan, President 

 
To the members of the Men’s Club, we, your 
Board of Directors, thank each and every 
member for supporting the Club and the 
community. We have recently donated 
$32,000 to Samaritan Services & SCC Ride. 
This donation was used to purchase a new 
Toyota Camry, which will be used for local 
transportation of our residents.  
Samaritan Services provides A remarkable 
array of services that helps make Sun City 
Center a safer, healthier, and more enjoya-
ble place to live. Trained volunteers provide 
most and are free of charge. As a 501(c)3 
charity, they provide many support services 
needed by residents of Greater Sun City 
Center. They will transport ambulatory resi-
dents to medical appointments in Wimauma, 
Riverview, Brandon, Bradenton, and Tampa, 
with advance notice of 10 to 14 days. SCC 
Ride provides transportation for in-town ap-
pointments and shopping from 9 AM to 3:00 
PM Monday through Friday. Samaritan Ser-
vices also coordinates the Meals on Wheels 
program and provides Alzheimer’s respite 
care. For Samaritan Services information, 
call 813-634-9283. For SCC Ride, call 813-
633-6111 or www.sccsam.org. 
 

                The Men’s Club, over the years of 
service since 1962, has supported the Sun 
City Center Community with the placement 
of Chair lifts for the Pools and has been 
the source of securing the Automatic doors 
throughout the campus. We have again been 
called and will replace an automatic door in 
the atrium. This donation of $7600 will 
conclude the need for door replacements. 
Any new doors from this point on will be 
with New Build projects.  
                The Sun City Center Community 
breakfast will again occur this year on July 

4th, 2023, from 7:30-11:30 at the Commu-
nity Hall, 1910 s. Pebble Beach Blvd. Break-
fast is $7 and includes Pancakes, Eggs, Sau-
sage, Toast, Juice, and Coffee.  
                To all, have a safe 4th of July, 
Independence Day Holiday. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Bob Sullivan,  
President of the Sun City  
Community Men’s Club 
rsscc1113@gmail.com 

More pictures are on Page 10 

mailto:rsscc1113@gmail.com
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This is one of the fossils mined!  

 The Men’s Club had a very interesting speaker at our last luncheon who is 
an expert in Florida fossils. The speaker was Bill Casey, he is a fifth generation 
Florida native, born in St Petersburg and grew up in Largo.  He is a graduate of 
the University of Tampa and a Florida licensed CPA. He practiced public 
accounting in Ruskin and Sun City Center for seventeen years.  In 1986, he 
purchased an interest in a shell mining company located South of Ruskin.  Bill 
managed that company and its mining activities until the mineable reserves ran 
out.  
There were additional shell deposits South of Sun City and west of US41.  The 
property owner did not want to mine their property at that time.   Ten years later, 
the landowner had a change of management, and the new managers asked if 
there was still interest in mining their reserves.  In 2018, after six months of 
contract negotiations and two years of permitting, Bill went back into the mining 
business with three partners and a new landowner.  This mining operation 
continues to be viable.  
The Museum of Science and Industry in Tampa saw fossils as a good educational 
experience.  They sponsored field trips for local schools.  From 1983 to 2006 over 
40,000 amateur paleontologists and Hillsborough County school students were 
hosted on fossil hunting trips to the mines.  Bill showed some of his personal 
collection of fossils to the Men’s Club including fangs of a Sabre Tooth Tiger and 
several smaller fossils  

Text and photo by Ed Barnes 
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The Men’s Club annual fundraising cruise for 2023 is a 
big success as 84 passengers are signed up!  That is 
good news because our Wonder of the Seas cruise set 
to sail to the eastern Caribbean the week of November 
12, 2023 is now sold out!   
 

Our partner , SCC Travelworld, will   be contacting those booked 
passengers in August for final payment for the cruise,  and again in late 
September for payment for our bus transportation to Port Canaveral!     
Two buses have been contracted in order to have plenty of room. Funds 
raised for this cruise go into our sponsorship fund to benefit our 
community.   50% of our funds this year have been earmarked for the SCC 
Security Patrol!!! 

The Mens Club of SCC is having a special event! 
We are inviting the Pelican Players (a local theater group) to perform a murder mystery… All 
while we are having dinner! There is a special promotional video that was created for our 
event. 
 
At our Annual Spring Ladies Luncheon we had a kickoff presentation about this special event.  
People laughed and thought that it was very funny.  Check it out for yourself…  <click here> 
 
 
 
You will find the registration form for this event on page 4.  The form must be used and 
payment must be received when the form is turned in. 
 

Don't wait… If you like comedy, and if you like a murder mystery with a few 
gorgeous models thrown in then this is the event you will want to attend! 

https://youtu.be/RcHzS3l_a6E
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 Our meetings are usually held the 3rd Wednesday of each month 
 Our July Luncheon is on the 19th. — Register now!  
 Any changes are typically in our Newsletter—The Chronicle 
 Deadline is 6 pm the Sunday before our luncheon .  (we need to order the 

food) 
 Register by either email or phone YOU WILL RECEIVE A CONFIRMATION 

by email or a phone call! 
 reservations@sccmensclub.com or call 813-394-4677 and spell your last 

name and leave a contact phone number 
 If you are reserving a seat for a guest - spell the last name of the guest 

and indicate if they are eligible to be a guest of the Mens Club.   
 Eligible = Only a first time visitor can get the free lunch. 

  If you need to cancel for any reason — call or email one of the options 
listed above.  If you are not sure if you booked then call and let us know so 
that we can do our best to accommodate everyone.  

Main Page Clickable Links! 

Rays Baseball Game—April 2023 
Check out the highlights of the blowout in the 5th Inning!   <click here> 

Rays V Yankees Baseball – May 2023 

mailto:reservations@sccmensclub.com
https://www.youtube.com/@SunCityCenterFLMensClub
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QGl3XxfwrmA
https://youtu.be/f7Loguonke4
https://youtu.be/JDZQ1z6WGbU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6njXNAfTidQ
https://youtu.be/vktSCMy3uWQ
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At our July 19th Meeting!   
Peter Alutto 

The Audubon Club interest in the 
Men's Club - how do these two 
organizations interact.  What are 
objectives and goals of the 
Audubon Club and National 
organization. What joint elements 
in the future - gains and 
efforts. 

After Peter retired, he moved to Sun City 
Center where he is involved in a number of 
leisure time pursuits such as the Men’s 
Club, the Apple User Group, the Men’s 
Chorus and the Audubon Club.  
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How to contact your Officers 

 

* Non-Voting Board Participants 
 

** area code 813 is assumed above unless another area code listed 

Position 
Name Phone E-Mail Address Home Address 

President Bob Sullivan 215-7050 rsscc1113@gmail.com 1104 Opal Dr. 

President Elect Denman Gray 633-4294 dudex2@bellsouth.net 1818 Granville Ln. 

Past President Vicente Lopez, Jr 727-623-1724 vpofhealth57@gmail.com 1419 Seton Hall Dr. 

Treasurer Dan Osborne 973-396-6304 dan.osborne118@gmail.com 1102 Opal Dr. 

Assistant Treasurer Elliott Bart 443-375-0688 elliottbart@yahoo.com 1105 Emerald Dunes Dr 

Secretary Bill Cox 634-3936 bidocj@gmail.com 2218 Myrtle Vista Ct. 

Steward Bob Jacobs 716-308-8602 cmljoky1949@gmail.com 1206 Desert Hill Dr 

Reservations 
Manager 

Don Murphy 633-0527 dmtb1939@gmail.com 2421 Emerald Lake Dr.
Apt 208 

VP-Communications Dan Meier 910-389-8263 danmeier12@gmail.com 1006 Regal Manor Way 

VP-Health Care Vicente Lopez, Jr 727-623-1724 vpofhealth57@gmail.com 1419 Seton Hall Dr. 

VP-Lifeline Harvey Berman 813-590-9786 hberman42@verizon.net 703 Plumbrook Rd 

VP-Membership Bruce Fraser 419-4013 dbruce.fraser@gmail.com 1506 Dedham Dr. 

VP-Programs Ed Barnes 633-3229 ebarnesscc@aol.com 1205 Knights Gate Ct 

VP-Special Projects Jim Rottman 634-8122 jprottman@gmail.com 2307 Emerald Lake Dr. 

PPT Presenter. * Larry Smith 4128 handy48x@gmail.com 1937 Sterling Glen Ct. 

Photographer* Jay Sparkman 910-389-8263   

mailto:rsscc1113@gmail.com
mailto:dudex2@bellsouth.net
mailto:menclubpres830@gmail.com
mailto:davesccsick@gmail.com
mailto:elliottbart@yahoo.com
mailto:bidocj@gmail.com
mailto:cmljoky1949@gmail.com
mailto:dmtb1939@gmail.com
mailto:danmeier12@gmail.com
mailto:menclubpres830@gmail.com
mailto:hberman42@verizon.net
mailto:dbruce.fraser@gmail.com
mailto:ebarnesscc@aol.com
mailto:jprottman@gmail.com
mailto:handy48x@gmail.com

